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County to Hold Ribbon Cutting for Lovettsville Community Center 
August 31 
 

The Loudoun County Board of Supervisors and the departments of Parks, Recreation and 
Community Services and Transportation and Capital Infrastructure will celebrate the grand opening 
of the Lovettsville Community Center with a ribbon cutting Wednesday, August 31, 2022, at 
10:00 a.m. The public is invited to attend the ceremony and enjoy the facility's amenities.  

The new center is located at 57 East Broad Way in Lovettsville, on the same property as the 
existing community center building. This project included the construction of a new 18,500 square-
foot building as well as an addition and renovation to the existing pool house building.  

Features of the new center include a full court gymnasium, a fitness room and a dedicated 
seniors area, as well as five classrooms, a kitchen, restrooms and meeting spaces. The pool house 
renovation included expansion of the showers and changing areas, first aid area and concessions 
areas. The pool house renovations were completed and opened to the public in May 2022. 

 
Following the opening of the new center, the existing community center building will be 

closed and demolished for the construction of a new parking facility. 
 
For information about facility hours, programs and rentals, visit loudoun.gov/prcs or call 

540-882-5284. For more information about the grand opening, email the Department of Parks, 
Recreation and Community Services. 
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